


GFWC - Pleasant Prairie Woman’s Club
P.O. Box 580260, Pleasant Prairie, WI 53158

Dear Supporters of the PINK-tober Annual Auction;

It is time again for GFWC - Pleasant Prairie Woman’s Club PINK-tober Annual Auction.  Last year’s event was a great success and we would like to thank you again for being such an important supporter of Pleasant Prairie Woman’s Club and invite you to help again. 

GFWC - Pleasant Prairie Woman’s Club is a woman’s organization dedicated to community improvement, promoting individual growth and supports education and family.  The success of our annual auction depends on contrabutions from of our community.  Each year GFWC - Pleasant Prairie Woman’s Club donates to many non-profit local charities.  This past year, a portion of the Auction proceeds went to Circle of Hope; a support group for Kenosha women, including several of our members, who have been diagnosed with breast cancer. They provide a safe, accepting and confidential environment for women to share their stories of struggle and of hope.  Plus, we donated all proceeds from our Butterfly Board to the Jane Cremer Foundation; they are dedicated to educating and empowering women to be proactive in the prevention, diagnosis and treatment of cancer.  We also provided food to local students that go without thru Blessing in a Backpack, donated books to the Curtis Strange Book Store which promotes literacy and self confidence in young readers, and provided 2 Pearl Perry Ruffolo Memorial - Educational Scholarships to high school Seniors.  With donations like yours, the club will be able to continue to support local charities such as these.  

This year, we are hoping to raise $12,000.  A donated gift from you will be a big help in reaching our goal. We would appreciate a donation of a gift certificate, a service or a product. We are a registered 501(c)(3) organization meaning your donation is tax deductible (our Federal tax Identification number is EIN-23-7132046).  By being a donor, we will display and/or announce your name with the donation during the auction, list you in the evening’s program and display your name on our website as a 2018 Auction Donor.  GFWC – Pleasant Prairie Woman’s Club wants the community to recognize your kindness and generosity and encourage everyone to support your business just as you have supported us.

We would appreciate receiving your donation by October 01, 2018.  You may mail us at the address provided above or we will gladly pick-up any local donation.  Please e-mail or give me a call at the number provided below to arrange a pick-up or if you have any further questions or concerns that I could answer.  
Together we can transform lives and build a stronger community.  Thank you so much for your support!

Sincerely,


 
Pleasant Prairie Woman’s Club
Phone: 
E-Mail: PPWCAuction@gmail.com
www.PPWC64.org


P.S. Mark your calendars for our PINK-tober Annual Auction on October 17, 2018.  Hope to see you there!
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